
Children have never been very good at listening to their elders, but they have never failed to imitate them.
James Baldwin

School Pictures are Monday.  You all were given packets yesterday.  If you didn’t get one, there are more in the office.  You 
need to have your money in your packet and ready to give to the photographer at the time of your photo. There is no change in the 
hs office, so make sure you have the correct amount inside.

Homecoming Float Competition: Student Council will again be providing cash incentive prizes for the best Homecoming 
Parade floats. The class constructing the best float will earn $100 for their class treasury, 2nd place $75, and 3rd place $50. It is not 
too early to begin working on your floats!

Any seniors interested in the Air Force Academy should talk to Ms. Dayton about a potential opportunity to visit campus by 
TOMORROW!

11th & 12th graders:  Get your signed College Fair permission slips to Ms. Dayton by Tuesday, Oct 1st.  The Fair is on the 3rd; 
no permission slips will be accepted the morning of.  Extra slips for those who have misplaced theirs are on the office table.

Students who are no longer in band but still have instruments in the band room, please come pick them up and take them 
out of the band room.  The band room is not a storage place for your instruments if you are not in band.  They are currently in one 
of the practice rooms and any instruments remaining in there after Friday will be taken as donations to be School Instruments.  Any 
questions or concerns please talk to Ms. Goulette. Thank you. 

Anyone wanting a Subway discount card, they are $5 and have several buy one get one coupons. A great deal! Find one of 
these juniors; Mary Brennan, Taylor Tierney, Jennie Johnston, Ashlinn Moore, Spencer Passer, Brandon Wilkie, or Sophia Jacobs....or ask 
Ms. Hosna and she will track down a junior for you!

Juniors!  If you would like to take the PSAT this year to be eligible for the National Merit Program, sign up on Mrs. Dayton’s door 
no later than TODAY.  The test is on Wednesday, October 16th during school and costs $14.  See Ms. D with questions!

Billiards: Gus Winkle will be running a 6 week billiards class for youth ages 7 - 12 grade starting October 22 from 3:30 - 5:30pm at 
the VFW Hall. For more information or to register contact Lisa Kruse in Community Education office. $15/student for 6 weeks.

Students over age 16: Character actors needed for School of Screams in Tamarack. Dates are Oct. 18, 19, 25, 26. See Cheryl 
Meld if interested.

WE DAY registration due date is coming up fast. Those eligible please return your permission forms ASAP.
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Homecoming Week
Animal Print Day!

Today
•Flag Football Competition-10:30am
•JH FB vs Cromwell-Home-5:15pm
•VB vs Wrenshall-Home (Track has concessions)

Friday
•School Color Day
•Coronation @ 1:45pm
•FB vs Cromwell-Home (Kids Plus has 


